
January 29, 1990 

The Hon. Eugene A. Cook 
The Supreme Court of Texas 
P. o. Box 12248 
Capitol Station 
Austin, Texas 78711 

Dear Justice Cook: 

I wanted to write to thank you for sharing the new 
Texas Lawyers Creed with me and for sending enough 
copies for distribution to the student body here. I 
have distributed the Creed and a copy of your cover 
letter along with my own admonition that the students 
read and seriously consider the contents of the Creed as 
they embark upon the legal profession. 

Thank you for all of your work and efforts in 
bringing the Creed about. It certainly was something 
that was needed in Texas and I hope will prove to be 
influential in other jurisdictions as well. 

Sincerely yours, ~ 

rt~ix;;
Dean 
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